
 
 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 

Dear Parents of Year 6 children taking part in Bikeability 

Thank you for paying for and putting your child forward for this year’s Bikeability course on Wednesday 13th and 

Thursday 14th March.  

Attached to this letter are two documents.  

 Wiltshire Bikeability team consent form.  

 Bicycle checklist (to enable you to check your child’s cycle before the course and complete any necessary 

repairs). 

Please could you complete the necessary checks and return the consent form signed by Friday 1st March 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Kindest regards 

Mrs J Wilson 
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